
 

 

 
Ground-Breaking Infrastructure Upgrades Continue This Summer 
Waterline Replacement Supports Service Reliability 

Post Date: 7/30/2020 

 
Summertime brings opportunities for streets projects in Flagstaff.  

Phase I of the Coconino Estates Project broke ground this 

month, replacing water and sewer lines, adding fire hydrants, 

storm drains, curbs, gutters, new lighting, and then finally 

repaving the streets. It’s a big improvement to safety and quality 

of life for Coconino Estates residents. This project will be 

completed in phases through 2022. 

The Industrial Drive Waterline Project which begins August 

3, installs over 2000 linear feet of 16” pipe between Steves 

Boulevard and Caden Court. Project completion date is 

November 2020. To get a full listing of FY21 Water Services Projects, check out our Capital Improvement Map. 

 
Summertime is known as the season of road construction in our mountain town. But the improvements to our streets and water system 

will last for years to come. With over 439 miles of underground potable-water pipe running through our city and a proactive 

infrastructure replacement program, it’s hard to avoid the inconvenience of road work. Be patient, enjoy the summer, and take a long 

drink of Flagstaff’s high-quality mountain water! 

 

 

Questions or comments?  

Reply to ldeem@flagstaffaz.gov or 

call Lisa Deem, at (928) 213-2471 

 

https://www.flagstaff.az.gov/4237/Capital-Improvement-Map
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